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Important Dates

WEDNESDAY 30™ OCT
Values Colours Day

THURSDAY 31°' OCT

Esperance Regional

Network meeting at
Scaddan Primary School

THURSDAY
THURSDAY 7" NOV
Constable Care Incursion

WEDNESDAY 13™ NOV
Three-way Conferences

THURSDAY 14" NOV
BOOKFAIR

THURSDAY 14™ NOV
P&C Meeting @ 9am
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From the Principal

Dear Parents and Families,
End of Term 3 Catch up

Swim Camp was a really enjoyable week and as always the Scaddan student’s
behaviour was impeccable. A huge thankyou to Mrs Rooney and Miss Hatton
who gave up their evenings to attend camp. Also, thank you to Mrs Mandy
Bouckaert for her work in organising the swim camp for the Mallee schools.
At the end of term 3, we also had an excursion to Wongutha CAPS where the
students took part in drumming, spear throwing, food tasting and even did
wall climbing. The feedback from everyone that attended was that it was an
amazing day out. Also, thank you to all the students who dressed up for
Pirates and Princesses day, a lot of fun was had by all.

Finally, the Celebrating Excellence in Education breakfast took place at the
Esperance Yacht Club. The event was certainly a big success with the students
from all of the Esperance Region Schools performing brilliantly. Well done to
Miss Krystal Wiggins (Salmon Gums PS), Mr Colin Brand (Castletown PS) and
Miss Lizzy Cox (Munglinup PS) for organising an event that highlighted all that
is great in Esperance education.

Thank you

A huge thank you to Ros and Bull Tyrrell, Elliot Marshman, Tara Vermeersch,
Mandy Biggers and Mandy and Rupert Bouckaert for all of your hard work
during the Busy Bee. The painting and the finishing touches to the Nature Play
area look great, and the students love the new basketball backboards and
hoops. Also, thank you for all of the sand and mulch moving that was done
(Thankyou to the Steph and Matt Gilmour for lending their mini excavator).

Three Way Conferences

On Wednesday 13" November, the Three Way Conferences will take place
during the school day. A letter and timetable will be sent home later this week
and we encourage you to be as prompt as possible in return preferences. We
look forward to seeing you on the day.
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Miss Sarah Callow
Miss Callow will be working alongside Mrs Rooney from Week 4 until the end of Week 7. It’s great to
have her complete her third teaching practice with us.

Esperance Regional Network Principals Meetings

On Thursday 31* October, both the Mallee and Esperance Regional Principal Network Meetings will take
place at Scaddan PS. It’s a great opportunity for other Principals to come and visit our school and see it in
action. On the same day, we also welcome Mrs Lisa Criddle (Acting Regional Education Director) to
Scaddan PS. Thank you to the P&C for organising the food for the day.

Scaddan Country Club
A big thank you to the Scaddan Country Club for allowing the P&C to prepare lunch orders in their
kitchen. We are certainly grateful.

End of Year Concert and Awards
This year, our End of Year Concert will be held on Tuesday 17" December at the Scaddan Country Club at
5pm. We look forward to seeing you all for what will be a great evening.

Values Colour Day
A day to acknowledge our values. We would love the students to dress up in either Yellow, Green, Blue
or Purple!

Constable Care
Constable Care will be visiting us on the morning of Thursday 7" November. The focus for the incursion
will be on Protective Behaviours.

Book Fair

Book Fair will take place on Thursday 14™ November. We are looking forward to seeing all of the
amazing Book Character Dress Ups!

The Book Fair will open up early that week for students and parents to look over, while purchases can be
made on Thursday.

ESHS Transition
The High School will be holding their Year 6 Transition Day on Friday 29" November.

EACS Transition
The Esperance Anglican Community School will be holding their Year 6 Transition Day on Friday 15™
November.
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Kindy Transition Day
Our Kindy Transition day will be held on Thursday 21* November. We are really looking forward to
welcoming our 2020 Kindy students.

P&C Meeting
The P&C meeting will be held on Thursday 14™ November. We look forward as always to seeing as many
of our parents and family members as possible at the meeting.

Swim Camp Payments
Just a friendly reminder that payment for swim camp is due. Please see Mrs Berry if you have any
queries.

| hope the start of harvest goes well.

Kind regards,

David Vooght-Simpson
Tuesday 22" October 2019
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VALUES STAR

For showing excellence in her Kindergarten tasks.

Well done Elcke!

Birthday Wishes
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Jump Rope for Heart kicks off this term! —

Jump Rope for Heart is a fantastic physical activity and fundraising
program that has been run by the Heart Foundation for over 35 years.
It’s a great way for your child to keep fit and learn new skills, but it also
helps raise funds for vital heart research and education programs.

Since Jump Rope for Heart started in 1983, schools like ours have raised
more than $75 million for the Heart Foundation’s lifesaving work.

It’s important you register your child online, so they can receive the full
benefits of the program and participate in online fundraising, simply
follow the link below to get started.

https://jumprope.heartfoundation.org.au/register

Students will be skipping throughout the term with Miss Hatton and
during lunch breaks, during this time you can share their online
fundraising page with family and friends to help raise money for this
great cause.

We will hold our school Jump Off Day on Friday 22" November this will
mark the end of the program and is a chance for everyone to come
together to skip and show off their newly learned skills. If you have any
gueries please contact Miss Hatton.

Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program!

Heart Foundation

Jump Rope for Heart
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Department of
Education

Choose from three programs:

8Days 10Days

Program 1 Program 2

31 Dec - 10 January 13 - 24 January
45 minute lessons 35 minute lessons
Enrolments close Enrolments close
10 November 17 November

$30 per child / $20 concession
$81 for a family of three or more /
$54 concession

(plus pool entry).

Enrol your children in
swimming lessons during
the summer holidays.

5Da)./s

Short program

6 - 10 January

35 minute lessons
Enrolments close
10 November

$16 per child / $10.50 concession
$44 for a family of three or more /
$27.50 concession

(plus pool entry).




Department of ;
Education

Your Bronze Medallion
can help you save lives.

If you are over 13 years old and love swimming,
then we want you to get your Bronze Medallion.

Make swimming a part of your summer plans and enrol to
learn advanced survival, rescue and resuscitation skKills.
There are many locations around Western Australia for you
to enrol and learn to help save lives.

Imags courtesy of Royal Lifa Saving Westem Australia




